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DFA/50 Department of Foreign Affairs

22nd June 1972

Text of statement issued by the Government Information
Bureagion behalf of the Taoiseach, Mr, John Lynch T.D.

regarding the announcemént by the Provisional IRA of a
ceasefire,

I welcome the decision to suspend offensive operations from

midnisht on Monday next.

The way is =ow open towards progzress by political means, I
have 2lready stated my views as to the framework within which
the right solution can be found by agreement. My Government
look forward to playing a constructive role in seacch of that

solutiocn.
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